
Message from the staff: 
 

Welcome back! We hope you have all had a lovely Easter break.  

We are really looking forward to starting our new topic ‘Enchanted Woodland’! 

 

Staff in Class: Miss Flynn, Miss Mitchell and Mrs Greenwood 

Class Topic:  

This half term our topic is called 
‘Enchanted Woodland’.   

We will be going on a magical walk 
on school grounds to find mythical 
creatures.  
 
We will also be exploring the work of the artist ‘Andy 
Goldsworthy’. We will be making our own  sculptures in 
the style of his work, using a collection of natural  
materials. 

Science:  
 
This term we will be learning about materials. 

We will be identifying  a variety of widely used 

materials and investigating why some materials are 
chosen for specific tasks. We will be testing material 
strength and developing an understanding that some 
materials are natural and others are man-made.  

Maths:  
Year 1 will be learning about measurement where 
we will learn to solve mass, weight and capacity 
problems. Moving on to learn about multiplication 
and division and counting in twos, fives and tens.  

Year 2 will be learning about meas-
urement, this will include length 
and height in cm and m. Then mov-
ing on to position and direction.  

English:  
 
This half term we will be using two texts ‘Little Red Riding 
Hood’ and ‘Wild’. 
 
We will be using these texts to help 
us develop our sentence writing 
skills. We will be learning about 
nouns and adjectives and how to use 
them in our work to make our writ-
ing more interesting.   

PE:  
 
This half-term we will be  working on 
developing our balance, co-ordination 
and agility.  We will do this through 
playing a range of 
ball games.  
 
 
 

PSHCE & RE: 
 
RE– We will be learning about what 
it means to belong.  

PSHCE-  We will be using the Jigsaw 
scheme.  Our next unit of work is 
called ‘Relationships.’ 

 

Music:  
 
We will  be learning to play 
and maintain a steady beat 
using movements, body  
percussion and instruments.  
 
 
 
 

How parents can help at home:  
 
Please listen to your child read as often as you can and sign their reading record.  Remind your child to bring 
their reading book to school every day. 

Days/Dates to remember:  

 Home reading books will be changed on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. 

 P.E is on a Tuesday and  Wednesday. Please ensure your child comes to school in their PE kit. 

 Homework will be set on Seesaw on a Friday. 

                                                                                                                 
 Class 1/2O News-

‘We can and will succeed’ 


